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BOWE SCHOOL 
Principal:  Wanda Pichardo 

 

 ADMINISTRATION: 
 

 Staff Evaluations in July 

Tenured Certified Staff 0  

Non-Tenured Certified Staff 0 

Non-Certified Staff 0 

 

COMMITTEE MEETINGS:  

 PTO Meeting 

 Not Scheduled 

 Professional Development –  

 In August the Rowan University Staff and the Bowe Staff will complete a needs 

assessment and determine the focus of the PD at Bowe School. The PDS Committee Met 

on August 3rd and will meet again on August 24th.  Discussion about Bowe School’s 

needs and academic goals are being established.  

 Benchmark data has been analyzed and goals have been created to increase achievement. 
 

INSTRUCTION:  

 The Bowe School Master Schedule has been changed to reflect increased instructional time and the 

implementation of Breakfast after the Bell. 

 Student placements for the 2015-2016 school year are complete and will be mailed out at the end of 

August. 

 School Messenger reminders have been made to families to promote our summer reading requirements. 

 The PDS Committee will be meeting throughout the summer to determine PD needs and instructional 

focus. 

 Math benchmarks and Fountas and Pinnell benchmarks have been analyzed. 

 Classrooms are ready and first day preparations are almost complete. 

 Teachers are able to enter the building to prepare their classrooms on August 17th. 
 

OPERATIONS: 

 The building has been hot this summer.  There have been problems with the air conditioning system. 

 The custodians are working hard, cleaning and repairing the building for the new school year.  

 

NURSE: 

 The nurse has been in throughout the summer to work on vaccination letters, assisting with the schedule 

of students with medical needs, and to review the records of incoming 4th graders. 
 

STUDENT NOTES: 

 ‘Real Men Read’ has held several Summer Book Camp events at the Glassboro Library.  
 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 

 New Teacher Orientation on August 26th. 

 New students and their families are welcome to tour our building on August 27th. 

 First day for staff is September 1st. 

 First day for students is September 2nd. 

 Back to School Night will be on September 16th. 


